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Roscoe Howard Receives Robert A. Shuker
Memorial Award From AUSA Association For D.C.
December 6, 2023 Washington, D.C.

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Barnes & Thornburg partner Roscoe Howard
has received the Robert A. Shuker Memorial Award presented by the
Assistant United States Attorneys Association for the District of Columbia.
The annual award recognizes a former AUSA for their significant
contributions to the administration of justice while emulating the
distinguished qualities of the late Judge Robert A. Shuker of the Superior
Court of the District of Columbia.

Howard is the managing partner of the Washington, D.C., office and a
member of the firm’s management committee. Howard’s practice focuses
on white collar criminal defense matters, complex litigation, corporate
compliance, and ethics issues. He advises corporate and individual
clients throughout the criminal defense process including civil and
administrative litigation, grand jury subpoenas, multijurisdictional matters
and congressional inquiries.

The AUSA Association for D.C. honored award recipients during an event
on Nov. 14 at the Cosmos Club in Washington, D.C.

With more than 800 attorneys and other legal professionals, Barnes &
Thornburg is one of the largest law firms in the country. The firm serves
clients worldwide from offices in Atlanta, Boston, California, Chicago,
Delaware, Indiana, Michigan, Minneapolis, Nashville, New Jersey, New
York, Ohio, Philadelphia, Raleigh, Salt Lake City, South Florida, Texas
and Washington, D.C. For more information, visit us online at
www.btlaw.com or on Twitter @BTLawNews. 
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